
Y3C - Mrs Cousins on Wales Trip 

Dear Parents 

  

Y3C Only 

  

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Cousins will be accompanying the Year 6 children on 

their residential visit to Wales from Monday, 4th to Friday, 8th March inclusive.  Our 

residential programme supports our belief that children learn most effectively by first-hand 

experience and our three visits form an important part of the curriculum.   In order to run 

the trip safely and provide the very best experience for the children, extra teachers are 

required to take part.  

  

Miss Smith will be teaching Mrs Cousins’ class and the children will be following a 

programme of work closely planned with Mrs Cousins. 

  

Yours sincerely 

   

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

 


